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UPCOMING EVENTS


October 29th- Pancake Breakfast- 7:30-1:00- thank you for sending in your contribution toward the Kindergarten basket!


Please plan on coming to this fun event with your family!


November 16- Field trip to Grinch!








SHARING 


October 25 LiMaleah, Thomas, Nea, Christiana, Aviana


Please practice guiding questions with your student








Memory Words                  Please review daily with your student                  


Red, orange, yellow, green, blue, purple, brown, black, see, I, like, to, my, a, at











KINDER CHRONICLES  October 19, 2017            





We have enjoyed Alf’s Adventures all week! Students have been practicing using the “A” sound at the beginning of words as well as in the medial position. Students created their first word wheel using the -at word family. Students will be adding to their word wheels throughout the year. I recommend keeping them for extra practice at home. Our poem this week was “Five Little Pumpkins.” Students brought home poetry folders on Wednesday. We read                                                    The Little Old Lady Who Wasn’t Afraid of Anything by Linda Williams. Ask your student if they had a “part” in the story! We concluded our chapter on shapes and patterns and we are now working with position words. We practiced different position words using our stuffed friends! As part of our science curriculum we are learning the lifecycle of a pumpkin, this week we have been observing the changes in the pumpkin as it decomposes. Ask your student the parts of a pumpkin and what it needs to grow. We have been learning about the rosary during religion, students practiced using rosary beads. We also introduced the meaning of baptism. Next week we will be visiting the chapel to baptize Jessie! 


Enjoy the long weekend! Mrs. James







































































Please practice Hail Mary Prayer at home. I will be asking each student to recite it on February 16th as part of our religion curriculum


Mrs. James(
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Reminders:


Harvest Festival October 31st


Advent Retreat December 12th


We met on Monday to discuss details. Please contact Mrs. Hallak if you would like to be involved with this day!


� HYPERLINK "mailto:candacehallak@gmail.com" �candacehallak@gmail.com� 








